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Validation (Non Cadt) for Lot 681 and Lot 669

1 message

Nicolette Escanillas <ne@spacewise.net> Mon, Sep 19, 2022 at 2:23 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Surveys and Mapping MIMAROPA <smdmimaropa@gmail.com>

Cc: michelle.genil@ashker.com, michelle genil <chichi_09us@yahoo.com>, Chalid El Ashker <ce@spacewise.net>

Dear Regional Office,

| am writing a request for our property located in Busuanga Palawan under Michelle Genil, Lot numbers 681 and 669 of the
Busuanga Cadastre.

We currently need to validate if the said properties are part or not part of CADT since we are planning to apply the survey
authority and segregation plan for this.

We got a similar confirmation before for our other property which is lot 673.
Attached sample of the letter. We would like to request the same confirmation from your office.

Thank you and looking forward to your response.

Kind regards.
Nicolette Escanillas
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